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BC Municipal Climate Leadership Council  Workshop 
Council approved Mayor Atkinson and Councillor Hancock’s attendance to a free workshop with 
the BC Municipal Climate Leadership Council and Community Energy Association to be held 
following the NCLGA Convention in May. The workshop will share information regarding the 
Province of BC’s CleanBC Plan and how to maximize community benefits through the resulting 
opportunities for local governments. 
  
Victory Building Centre’s Temporary Use Permit Application  
Council approved Victory Building Centre’s application for a Temporary Use Permit which allows 
for the construction of a “street showroom” to display snowblowers and other equipment at the 
front of their building along Mackenzie Blvd.   
 
Letter of Understanding – Mackenzie Pulp Mill  Corporation  
Council approved a Letter of Understanding regarding emergency response between the 
Mackenzie Pulp Mill Corporation and the Mackenzie Fire Rescue Department. This formal 
agreement will allow both parties to share training opportunities, equipment use by request, 
equipment purchases and allow for the use of personnel resources in times of need. 
 
Investment Portfolio  
Under Council Policy 3.13 Investment, the Chief Financial Officer provided Council with an annual 
report on the performance of the District’s investment portfolio. 
 
Public Engagement Contract Award 
Council approved the proposal from HUM Consulting to provide services to create a “Public 
Engagement Strategy” for Recreation Services, utilizing the Little Mac Ski Hill as the topic of 
choice. Further information will be provided as it becomes available. Please watch the District 
website (www.districtofmackenzie.ca) and its social media channels for opportunities to 
participate.  
 
Ski Hil l  Groomer Grant Application 
Council approved the District’s grant application to the Northern Development Initiative Trust for 
$15,000 towards the replacement of the Little Mac Ski Hill groomer.  
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Resident & Workforce Attraction Contract Award 
Council approved the proposal from Hey K Marketing to provide services to assist with the 
development of a new Mackenzie relocation package, marketing materials, and marketing plan to 
assist employers with the recruitment of employees and attract new residents. 
 
Parking Regulations  
Council reviewed and gave readings to the following bylaws: Zoning Amendment Bylaw No. 1409, 
Unsightly Premises Amendment Bylaw No. 1410 and the Municipal Ticket Information 
Amendment Bylaw No. 1411. 
 
The intent of these bylaws is to ensure that, when parked in front of the house or exterior side 
of a corner lot, all vehicles are parked on a driveway or pre-existing improved driveway as 
shown below: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A public hearing will be held at 5:45 pm April 23, 2019 to receive comments regarding these 
amendments. We encourage all interested residents to please attend and provide any feedback 
you may have on the proposed bylaws. Written submissions are also welcome. If you are unable 
to attend, please send any written submissions to info@districtofmackenzie.ca. 
 
Copies of the proposed bylaw are available at the Municipal Office, 1 Mackenzie Blvd., Monday to 
Friday (except statutory holidays) between the hours of 8:30 am and 4:30 pm or online at 
www.districtofmackenzie.ca.   
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Coming Events 
 
Community Engagement Session – Draft Caribou Recovery Agreements 
Date: April 10, 2019 
Time: 5:30 pm – 9:30 pm 
Location: Mackenzie Recreation Centre 
 
Sustainable Not-for-Profit Workshop 
Date: April 13, 2019 
Time: 9:00 am – 5:00 pm 
Location: College of New Caledonia 
Cost: FREE (includes lunch too!) Please pre-register at 250-562-9622. 
 
SD57 Public Consultation Meeting regarding Mac 1 Elementary School Demolition 
Date: April 12, 2019 
Time: 10:00 am – 12:00 pm 
Location: Mackenzie Recreation Centre 
 
BC Hydro Williston Reservoir Forecast Update 
Date: April 16, 2019 
Time: 7:00 pm 
Location: Mackenzie Recreation Centre 
 
 
Questions?  
 
If you need more information about the content in this document, or have questions about the 
services we provide please contact info@districtofmackenzie.ca 
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